
The Organisation of United Nations places emphasis on advances in 

medical research, training and care as the "key to realizing the Millennium 

Development Goals and to advancing public health". Further, UNO values 

EPMA efforts in contributing to developments in the medical field towards our 

common goals of improving the healthcare and does not doubt that "EPMA 

World Congress will serve as a strong platform for medical innovation in 

support of our shared objectives." The Vice-Secretary General of UNO welcomes 

"in particular, the focus on collaboration with international organisations, 

which can serve to link the work of the EPMA with the efforts of the 

international community for global public health."


